
Submitter: Paul George 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

Law abiding citizens will not be able to purchase or use large capacity magazines 

under the new legislation. Yet criminals will still be able to acquire large capacity 

magazines, and use them on law abiding citizens. I don’t have a problem with registry 

or permits that again criminals don’t concern themselves with either or. I fight for the 

right of legal citizens being able to own and freely operate guns in the state of 

Oregon and in the United States. It is the second amendment right. 


